
   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 20th June 2016 

 

Well done to Class 5 for having the best a�endance! 

Class A�endance Class A�endance 

1-Miss Jones 94% 7-Mr Norman 97% 

2-Mr Pugh 97% 8-Mrs Baines-Price 95% 

3-Miss Felton 97% 9-Mrs Leather 94% 

4-Mr Heard 95% 10-Miss Sinclair 99.2% 

5-Mrs Kinnersley & 

Mrs Philpo� 
99.4% 11-Mr Tombleson 97% 

6-Miss Jones 97% 12 – Mrs Sokolowski 96% 

FRIDAY 1
st 

JULY 2016 

July’s value of the month is: 

HOPE 
“Hope is the thing with feathers that perches in the soul and sings the tune without the 

words and never stops at all.” - Emily Dickinson 

If you have any concerns or ques�ons please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale on:  

Email: head@harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk     Tel: 01743 462087      

www.harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk 

Diary	Dates		

July 2016 

Value—Hope 

Wed 6th—Recorder & singing 

performance (morning) 

Wed 6th—Class 1 parent lunch 

Thur 7th—Area Sports 

Mon 11th—Years 3, 4 & 5—

Tennis Day 

Tue 12th — CompuAng Day Years 

3 & 4 (selected children) 

Tue 12th & Wed 13th—Year 6 

ProducAon, 1.30pm 

Tue 12th—Year 6 ProducAon, 

6pm 

Wed 13th—Open Evening,  

3.30 to 5.30pm 

Thur 14th—Year 5 Haughmond 

Hill walk 

Mon 18th—Sports Day 

Tue 19th—Year 5 AcAvity Day 

Tue 19th—Year 6 Leavers’ Lunch 

Wed 20th—Disco and Year 6 

party 

Fri 22nd—Break up for Holidays 

Mon 25th & Tue 26th—PD Days 

September 2016 

Value—Respect 

Mon 5th—PD Day 

Tue 6th—Return to School 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

The majority of after school clubs finish next week, except for clubs which run 

on a Monday (photography & football) - these two will finish on Monday 11 July. 

On Saturday 25 June our singing club was invited to 

sing at the Shrewsbury Food FesAval with children 

from the Grange Primary School.  All the children 

performed brilliantly 

and we are really proud 

of their achievements. 

We would like to thank our children and their parents/

carers for taking the Ame to come along to the Food 

FesAval. 

We have had several cases of head lice reported 

in school again this week. 

Please check your child’s hair thoroughly, and 

girls with long hair please wear it in a ponytail.  

Thank you. 

Copies of the Summer ediAon of 

the All In magazine are available 

from the school office. 

Following The NED Show on 

Wednesday afternoon, yo-yo’s 

will be on sale from the 

school office until 

Tuesday 5th July. 




